
Priests of the Parish: Fr Niall 
Howard, Fr George Hayes, Fr Seán 
Murphy & Fr Liam O’Brien: Tuosist 
Parish Office, The Presbytery, 
Lauragh, Killarney, Co. Kerry, 064 

6683107     Email: tuosist@dioceseofkerry.ie                          
Diocesan website: www.dioceseofkerry.ie 

OUR MASS TIMES 

Dawros Church every Friday at 6 p.m. 

Lauragh Church every Sunday at 10 a.m. 

Eucharistic Adoration at Dawros Church every 

Thursday from 4 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. All welcome. 

PRIEST ON DUTY THIS WEEKEND 

Fr. George Hayes: 0871226888 

Friday 20th December, Dawros 6 p.m. 

Sunday 22nd December, Lauragh 10 a.m. 

Maura, Paul & Francie O’Shea, Droumaclarig 

Wednesday 25th December 

Christmas Day 

Lauragh 10 a.m. 

Dawros 11 a.m. 

Masses for The People of the Parish 

Friday 27th December, Dawros 6 p.m. 

Mike & Bridget O’Shea, Derrynabrack. 

Also, Mary & James Murphy, Glounthane, Cork. 

Also, Eileen & Patrick Harrington, Carks, and 

deceased members of the Harrington family, 

Carks, and O’Sullivan Glas family, Lehud 

Sunday 29th December, Lauragh 10 a.m. 

FOR MASS BOOKINGS 

Contact Helen at the Parish Office on Thursdays 

12pm-3pm on 0646683107. Leave a message or 

send an email to tuosist@dioceseofkerry.ie and 

we’ll get back to you.  

Response to the Psalm:  

Let us see, O Lord, your mercy, come and 

set us free. 
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2025 - A Jubilee Year in the Church. 

A Jubilee Year is held every twenty-five years. 

Pope Francis will officially open the year by 

opening a Holy Door in St Peter’s Basilica, 

Rome on Christmas Eve. The beginning will be 

celebrated worldwide on the following Sunday, 

29th December Feast Day of the Holy Family  

in every diocese worldwide, and thus at all our 

Masses that weekend. Pope Francis has chosen 

the Jubilee theme “Pilgrims of Hope”. When 

we speak of ‘Hope’ we mean ‘Hope in Jesus 

Christ’, Hope in our God, Father, Son and 

Spirit. 

We are asked to treat the year ahead as a year-

long pilgrimage seeking together to become 

more aware  

that truly Jesus Christ Our Saviour is with us 

each day, as our help, strength and guide.  

 

Kerry Hospice are inviting you to remember 

your loved ones by sponsoring a light on the 

online Memorial tree and add your own 

personal tribute 

http://www.lighttoremember.com  Thank you 

for your support. 

 

SVP (St. Vincent de Paul) volunteers are 

always available to support people who are 

struggling financially or in other ways. If you 

are finding it difficult to cope, please ring the 

number for Beara branch of St. Vincent de Paul 

in complete confidence on 0833561132 
 

As part of the Connecting Ireland Rural 

Mobility Plan, TFI Local Link 

Kerry is launching a new bus service, which 

will improve connectivity between 

Castletownbere, Eyeries, Ardgroom, Lauragh, 

Tuosist and Kenmare, from Monday 30th 

December 2024. The Service will operate 4 

daily return services Monday to Sunday. The 

establishment of this new Bus Service 

marks a significant milestone for the 

community, which up to now, has never 

had a public transport service 7 

days a week. Full timetable available 

on www.locallinkkerry.ie/kenmare or              

www.locallinkkerry.ie/castletownbere  
 

 
THE CAHA CENTRE                                                        
The Caha Centre would like to wish everyone a 

very Happy Christmas and prosperous New Year. 
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